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Keep the Energy Commission on Track for Advancing Electrification 

Monday, February 25, 2019  
 

California Energy Commission  
Dockets Office, MS-4  
Re: Docket No. 18-IEPR-01  

1516 Ninth Street  
Sacramento, CA 95814-5512  

 
Subject: Keep the Energy Commission on Track for Advancing Electrification -- 2018 Integrated 
Energy Policy Report Update (Docket #: 18-IEPR-01)  

 
To California Energy Commissioners:  

 
I commend the California Energy Commission (CEC) on its Final 2018 Integrated Energy Policy 
Report (IEPR) Update. I am happy to see the strong focus on the electrification of buildings, and 

agree that electrification is the most viable path to zero-emission buildings. I urge the 
Commission to pursue the electrification goals in the IEPR in a manner that expediently 

accelerates the electrification market while prioritizing Californiaâ€™s most vulnerable and 
disadvantaged communities.  
 

In sum, I am very pleased with the Final 2018 IEPR Update and request that no changes be made 
to the report.  

 
Thank you for your consideration of my comments. Please do NOT add my name to your 
mailing list. I will learn about future developments on this issue from other sources.  

 
Sincerely,  

Christopher Lish  
San Rafael, CA 




